
Welcome!
Thank you for joining us! Tonight’s open house is one of two being held this spring to gather feedback on the 
Washington Wildland Fire Protection Strategic Plan (Plan). Your input will inform the vision, goals, and 
strategies best suited for improving wildland fire outcomes in Washington state.

Your involvement this evening and throughout the Plan’s development is important to envision the changes 
needed to reduce wildfire risks to people, communities, and the environment, and to maintain the quality of 
life in Washington. Thank you for participating in this important process!

Washington Wildland 
Fire Protection Strategic Plan 

Open House

This evening’s agenda

On the other side of this handout, you can find information on ways to provide input and the venue layout.

4:00 PM

4:30 PM

5:00 PM

7:00 PM

Settle in to the room and enjoy refreshments

Hear a presentation on the Wildland Fire Protection Strategic Plan

Visit stations & share your input

Adjourn



Tonight’s Open House layout

Washington Wildland 
Fire Protection Strategic Plan 

Open House

Visit the stations, fill out a comment form, and sign up for email updates

Write to the project team at WildfirePlan@dnr.wa.gov

Learn more at dnr.wa.gov/StrategicFireProtection

Provide feedback on the draft strategic plan

Ways to provide input

This evening

Email

Online

Coming up

Comments
Share with us any 
other thoughts, 

ideas, or questions  
you have for the 

project team.

Welcome & 
Registration

Station 2
What does the idea of 
living with wildfire mean to 
you?

Station 1
How are we bringing about 
the future for effective 
Washington wildland fire 
management?

Station 3
What do you most need to 
feel more prepared for 
wildfire?

Station 4
What is your vision for how 
we prepare for, respond to, 
and recover from wildland 
fire in Washington?

Station 5
What is the best use of 
resources to improve 
community efforts to 
prepare for, respond to, 
and recover from wildfire?


